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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We just wanted to take a moment to thank you all for your wonderful support over the last year.  
The PTFA formed at the end of November last year and swiftly put our plans into action.  You have all been 
so incredible with your support. For every event or fundraising idea, we have come up with, you, your 
family and friends have dug deep and got involved.  

Our aim was to purchase 15 new laptops for the school. I am thrilled to tell you this purchase has taken 
place and will make such a huge difference to the children in the school.  

We have also purchased 2 new gazebos for the Year 1 and 2 Courtyard area to benefit the children whilst 
playing outside.  Our next bigger project will be to support a revamp of the Year r outside area.  

We have also supported the library incentive with some toys for those that fill their cards with 
stamps.  We've purchased seeds and also given each child a keepsake bookmark to commemorate the 
King's Coronation.  We have purchased Easter Eggs for all the children.  

Moving forward we have some lovely plans to support a Christmas treat for the whole school.  

Lastly, we will be providing all the children and staff an ice cream today as an end of year treat. Funds will 
be spent from the Tuck Shop money we have raised.  

We've only been able to achieve all of this with your support, so thank you!  We couldn't make these 
activities a success without you all.  

To give you an idea on just what we have raised, we have listed below our fundraising achievements: 

• Christmas Market: £616.65 

• Wreath Making Workshop: £275 

• Christmas Fayre: £2642.31 

• Hot Dog Sale: £107.20 

• Smarties Challenge: £1148.55 

• Sponsored Bounce: £5673.75 

• After School Tuck Shop: £432.60 

• Indoor Summer Fayre: £1498  

• Valentines Disco: £614.32 
 
A grand total of £13,008.38 

We are small team of 4. Myself (Lorraine) Kuchina, Sharnie and Mrs Parker from the office. (Newly 
appointed members of the team).  Sadly, Kuchina has decided to step back from her role and as always we 
are keen to have more parent, family and friend support and involvement.   A big thank you to her for all 
of her help, support and involvement this last year!  
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Even if you think you could only offer an hour here or there, those hours are truly so valuable!  Please do 
drop us a message if you would like to get involved: ptfa@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk  

We will also send another message out with a date for our next meeting if anyone would like to join us for 
a chat.   

One thing we would like to say to you all as parents and teachers, just what a credit your children are to 
you. We are frequently at the school for one event or another and the children are so lovely to be round. 
The excitement and buzz around the school leading up to one of our events is just brilliant!  

All that is left for us to say is have a wonderful summer holidays with your children and we look forward 
to seeing you all in September. Good luck to all Year 2's that are heading off to Junior School! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Lorraine  
Chair of the PTFA 
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